Minutes of HOA Board of Directors Email
Landscaping

December 2, 2019

Email was sent by President Mark Doyon to all Board Members:  Mike Toczylowski, Ray Goldbach, Ro Anderson, Lori Harris, Sylvia Christman, Paul Griffin and Deborah DeVito.
A vote was needed to move forward with the proposal from 1st Choice Landscaping after discussion took place with Chad as to what could be done to improve both sides of the entrance in front of the fountains.  

Board Member Deb DeVito asked if the irrigation system in the front has been replaced or updated and also how all of the new plantings will be watered.  She expressed concern about having the proper water available and also using traditional mulch which gets moldy and tends to draw insects.  Mark explained that the irrigation system was replaced and updated and that there are two heads in the middle of each area in front of the fountains.  He also said the mulch is pine bark which holds up better and lasts longer according to the landscaper, Chad.

All voted in favor of moving forward and accepting the proposal from 1st Choice Landscaping. 

Submitted by: 

Ro Anderson, Secretary

HOA of Hunters Lake
